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Monday  September 19, 2016  
Northborough Trails Committee 
Police Station Meeting Room 

Minutes 

Attendees: Bob Mihalek, George Curtis, Forest Lyford, Marielle Stone 
 

Guest: Liz Marcous 
 
7:05 p.m. Bob opened the meeting. 
 
Minutes for the August 15, 2016, meetings were approved. 
 
Maintenance topics & updates:  

 Several general maintenance topics were discussed, focusing on mowing. Marielle reports that 
the Little Chauncy Trail was mowed recently. That trail near the model airplane field continues 
to be a major maintenance concern. Brush needs to be whacked back. The Connector Trail 
needs mowing, but easy access is blocked by ongoing construction near the treatment plant. 

 
New Projects/updates: 

 Bob reports that Eagle Scout candidate, Andrew Laurence, reconstructed the floating bridge on 
the Cold Harbor Trail as part of his Eagle project.  

 
Other topics: 

 George reports that more than 200 map packets were distributed at the Applefest Booth. As 
usual, many visitors to the booth expressed interest in exploring Northborough Trails. 

 

 George will coordinate a Christmas party again this year. 
 

 Several potential projects were discussed in response to inquiries by prospective Eagle Scout 
candidates. 

 
8:25 p.m.  Adjourn 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
Forest Lyford, Recording Secretary 
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